
The Cow Shed 
Burger & Dog Menu

We hand mix our meat, press our 
patties and pull our own pork, 
chicken and brisket here at The Cow 
Shed. Our burgers are all 6oz and 
come served in a gourmet bun, with 
salad, fries and coleslaw on the side 

Brilliant Burgers: 

The Pig Mac, beef burger topped 
with shredded cider apple pork, 
smoked bacon, homemade apple 
ketchup and crispy fried onions           
      £14.95 

To Brie or Not to Brie, beef burger 
topped with melted brie, smoked 
bacon, homemade blackberry & apple 
chutney             £14.95 

Simple Things, beef burger, smoked 
bacon, Monterey Jack cheese, mayo 
and homemade burger relish   £13.95 

Hells Bells (Hot), beef burger, 
smoked bacon, Monterey Jack cheese, 
homemade jalapeño mayo & burger 
relish with extra jalapeños   
              £14.95 

Bloo Moo, beef burger, smoked 
bacon, blue cheese mayo and slices 
of blue cheese        £14.95 

Buffalo Bill, beef burger, smoked 
bacon, breaded mozzarella, homemade 
burger relish and crispy fried 
onions             £14.95 

The Shed, beef burger, shredded 
bourbon brisket, Monterey Jack 
cheese and homemade burger sauce  
      £14.95

Massive Cock, breaded chicken 
fillet, smoked bacon, shredded 
chicken, 2 breaded chicken fingers 
and homemade BBQ sauce        £14.95 

What No Meat, halloumi cheese, sweet 
chilli sauce, mayo and pickled red 
onion       £14.25 

Smokehouse, beef burger, smoked 
bacon, Monterey Jack cheese, 
homemade BBQ sauce and crispy fried 
onions                 £14.95 

Yankee, beef burger, burger relish, 
American mustard, Monterey Jack 
cheese and onion rings        £14.95 

Hot & Spicy Chicken, spicy battered 
chicken breast, smoked bacon and 
spicy jalapeño mayo            £13.25

Add a Little Extra…  

Sweet potato fries    £1.95 

Marmite chips     £1.30 

Pulled cider apple pork   £3.75 

Pulled Bourbon Brisket   £3.75 

Burger      £3.95 

1/2 Rack BBQ Ribs    £7.95 

Delicious Dogs: 
served with fries 

Devon Long Dog, 10 inch Devon 
sausage, ketchup, American mustard 
and fried onions              £13.25 

BBQ Dog, 10 inch Devon sausage, BBQ 
sauce, BBQ pulled pork, American 
mustard and fried onions      £14.95


